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MATARIKI 2022 

 

We were excited to be able to celebrate along with the rest of 
Aotearoa the magical and meaningful celebration of Matariki. 

Matariki is an occasion now in the New Zealand calendar which 
marks the start of the Māori New Year. Signified by the 

Matariki cluster of stars reappearing in our night sky, this is a 
time to reflect on the past year, celebrate the present, and plan 

for the year ahead. 

This year at Te Korowai Trust we were excited to be able to 
celebrate along with the rest of Aotearoa the magical and 

meaningful occasion of Matariki. Kaimahi reflected on the year 
past as we ate kai together. It was said by a number of kaimahi 
that the past year had brought them more of a connection to 
their whānau and friends. This highlighted a strong desire we 

all have and hope for others to experience this New Year.   

Changes to our organisation 

A lot of work has been going on behind the scenes as we 
look into changing our service delivery, with the outcome 
being focused toward increasing the time we work with 

whanau, being more whanau led and empowering 
whanau for the future. 

 

Ngā mihi nui to Susan Pickett for all her incredible mahi.  
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Maara kai  

Our Maara Kai group has been gathering together weekly. The 
gardens are still producing, the winter crop consisting of 

brassica, lettuce and herbs. On the menu has been tomato 
soup, Fish pie, Macaroni and Cheese and Corn chowder, YUM! 
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Driver Licence funding announcement 
01 July 2022. 

Budget 2022 has included funding to help more New Zealanders get their driver licence. 
The funding will be phased over four years. 

In the first year of funding, starting in July 2022, we'll focus on rolling over existing contracts 
that are delivering great outcomes for New Zealanders. 

We'll also start consultation and engagement with providers, agencies and people who need 
driver licence support. This is to inform the design of new contracting frameworks and 
referral pathways. 

We plan to have changes fully in place by 2025 which will enable ongoing support for around 
20,000 people each year. 
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HOW TO CONTACT US 

Office hours: Monday to Friday 8.30 am to 4 pm 

398 Main Road Stoke 

Contact Details: Phone: 03 5475958     

Email: robyn@tekorowaitrust.co.nz 

Website: http://www.whakatutekorowaitrust.co.nz       

Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/TeKorowaiTrust  
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